
 

Tri-District Emergency Ambulance Service 

 Dakota, Davis, And Rock City, Fire Districts 

 
NOTICE OF MONTHLY MEETING POSTPONED  

Please be advised that the Board of Trustees of the Tri-
District Emergency Ambulance Service regular meeting 
04/02/2024 at 6:30pm will be postponed and is 
rescheduled for 04/9/2024 6:30pm.  
 

 

 

 


